
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, 
Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call 
when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very 
necessary.  Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
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Blessed Sacrament Church           St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, May 15th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 

11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Jeannette Bernardin 
requested by Shannon Bernardin 

Tuesday, May 17th -  No mass today 
Wednesday, - May 18th - 10:30 a.m. – Deanery meeting in Elie 
  5:00 p.m. – Mass at Blessed Sacrament Church  
Thursday, May 19th - No mass today – Fr. Michel will be in Portage la Prairie for Archdiocesan 

Training Sessions for pastors 
Friday, May 20th - 2:30 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament & Novena for the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
  3:30 p.m. – Celebration of the Holy Eucharist 
Saturday, May 21st - 9:30 a.m. – St. Eustache 
Sunday, May 22nd - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 

11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Anita Gillis requested by Jocy 
Gillis & family 

Church Cleaners: Elie  (May 8 – May 21) – Bernie & Bonnie Chabot  
 St. Eustache  (May 15 – May 28) – Clarence & Lucille Ross and Gilles & Lucille Beaudin  
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment, especially: Baby Paisley 
Amyotte, Reg Bernardin. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and 
in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Rose Sunday: The Knights of Columbus will be offering rose stickers following the mass today.  All 
proceeds from your donations will be sent to Prairie Pro-Life.  Suggested donation is $2.00. 
 



St. Eustache Parish meeting: All St. Eustache community parishioners are invited to attend the general 
meeting regarding the financial status of the parish. Please join us for a pot luck luncheon at the St. 
Eustache manor following Sunday celebration on May 15th (today).  Your sharing of ideas and support are 
appreciated. 

~~~~~ 
Deanery Luncheon meeting: Our parishes will be hosting the Deanery meeting luncheon on 
Wednesday, May 18th.  We are in need of two salads and dessert.  Help is also needed in the kitchen.  If 
you can assist us, please call Jocy at 204-353-2178.   Thanking you in advance. 

~~~~~ 
Funeral Lunches – St. Eustache Parish: Please note that the price per person for funeral lunches has 
been increased from $2 per person to $3 per person effective June 1st, 2016.  

~~~~~ 
Life’s Vision – Respect Life Week – May 8-15, 2016 

This past week has been set aside as a time to reflect on the value of human life.  In our society which 
now tolerates abortion without qualification, the need for a continuing strong voice on behalf of babies in 
the womb is more important than ever.  At the same time, years of killing pre-born babies has set the 
stage for the next assault on human life – euthanasia.  Today you will find Respect Life Week offering 
envelopes.  Your donation will help pro-life education in Manitoba. 

Quotes 
“All of us must care for life, cherish life, with tenderness and warmth, to care for life is to give oneself in 
tenderness and warmth for others, to have a concern in my heart for others. Caring for life from the 
beginning to the end. What a simple thing, what a beautiful thing. So go forth, and don’t be discouraged. 
Care for life, it’s worth it.” - Cardinal Bergoglio (now Pope Francis) in a homily in 2005 
“When earthly existence draws to a close, it is again charity which finds the most appropriate means for 
enabling the elderly, especially those who can no longer look after themselves, and the terminally ill to 
enjoy genuinely human assistance and to receive an adequate response to their needs, in particular their 
anxiety and their loneliness. In these cases , the role of the family is indispensable; yet families can 
receive much help from Social agencies and if necessary from recourse to palliative care, taking 
advantage of suitable medication and social services available in public institutions or in the home.” 
- Evangelium Vitae 1995 The Gospel of Life  

~~~~~ 
St. Eustache Parish is hosting and inviting you to an evening of Paint Nite fun.  It’s a communal 
gathering of adults who come together, led by an artist who guides you step by step to create a priceless 
masterpiece to take home.  No experience needed and you are guaranteed to have fun!  Please join us on 
Friday, June 10th at the St. Eustache Cartier Hall for 7:00 pm.  Admission is $45 plus tax ($47.25).  
Tickets are prepaid online (info link next week) or call Lucille Beaudin 204-353-2551, Shelley Combot 
204-353-2871 or Debbie Beaudin 204-353-2403. Paint Nite will donate a portion of ticket sales to St. 
Eustache parish.  Evening includes canvas painting, materials, snacks, cash bar, and door prize.  

~~~~~ 
 

Concert with Mark Morisseau & The Prairie Fiddlers 
Thursday, May 19, 2016, 7:00 PM. 

All profits and donations will go towards the Church’s Foundation Repair Project. 
Phone (204) 864-2865 for tickets or more information. 

 
 


